

I.K. GUJRAL PUNJAB TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY (Office of Joint Registrar, Student Welfare)

Dr. R.P.S. Bedi (JR, Student Welfare)

Contact: 01822-282507

Email: bedirps2000@yahoo.com

Ref. No .: 1KGPTU/JR/SW 5057

Dated: .1.8 /10/21

Dear All Students,

Who so ever have availed Post Matric Scholarship for 2017-18, 2018-19 and 2019-20 having concerns/Grievances regarding issuance of Degree/DMC's and payment of fees, may approach the Nodal Officer, Er. Vinay Kehar, AR (SW), at email id collegesfc@ptu.ac.in within next 15 days for redressal of the same.

(Dr. R.P.S. Bedi

JR (SW)

Copy to:

- 1. Secretary to Vice Chancellor: For information of Hon'ble Vice Chancellor.
- 2. Registrar
- 3. Dean (SW)
- 4. Incharge ITS (Upload on IKGPTU's website)
- 5. File